
PATRIOT NEWS 

Important Reminders 

Attendance. Attendance will be 

taken everyday in every class.  We 

strongly encourage all students to 

participate in live instruction daily.  If 

students are unable to participate in 

the live instruction on any day, they 

can log into the HUB and complete 

assignments to be counted present 

for the day prior to 11:59. 

Grades.  Students will receive 2 

grades per week per class.  Please 

make sure that your scholar is com-

pleting all required assignments in 

the HUB daily.  You will be able to 

track your students progress in 

PowerSchools.  We will provide ad-

ditional information on how to use 

the new parent portal soon. 

Expectations. Students are ex-

pected to interact appropriately in 

the virtual environment the same as 

in person.  Appropriate dress, lan-

guage and technology usage are 

non-negotiable.  We need all stu-

dents engaged in the learning daily 

with a ready-to-work attitude.  We 

need your support to ensure we are 

able to meet the needs of all stu-

dents with minimal distractions and 

disruptions.  As I share with the stu-

dents daily in person, “teachers 

came to teach and students came 

to learn, every day is a fine day for 

learning”. 

Communication.  If you need as-

sistance please see the campus 

contact list for guidance.  The cam-

pus contact list contains the name, 

area supported and email address 

for all campus support staff.  The 

communication is located on the 

school website. 

 

 

 

 

• Registration for the 2020-21 school year will begin  
August the 17th –August 21st from 9-2 and continue  
September 24th– September 4th from 8:30-3:30.   
All registrations will be by appointment only.   
Please call 713-732-3670 to schedule  

• Virtual Orientation Dates 
September 1st- 2:00 PM - 3:30 PM  
September 2nd- 10:00 AM - 11:30 AM 
September 3rd- 5:00 PM- 6:30PM  
More info to come check the school website frequently 
for updates. 
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• Technology distribution will begin August 24, 2020.  Please 
make sure that we have accurate contact information on file for 
your scholar. 

• All scholars will report to classes virtually via Microsoft Teams on 
September 8, 2020. 

• Face to Face instruction is scheduled to resume October 19, 2020 
(parents will have the option for their scholar to continue virtually). 

• Sample virtual student schedules are available on the school 
website.  Your student’s schedule may vary slightly but you will be 
able to get an idea of the flow of the day. Students will receive their 
actual schedule during the technology distribution. 

• We will providing students with a virtual instruction supply kit.  
Students will receive school supplies to make sure they are ready 
for success on the fist day of school.  Students will receive the sup-
ply packs during technology distribution days. 

 


